
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
29 September 2016 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 

The PTA are excited to be presenting their 5
th

 Winter Bazaar on 

the 12
th

 of November at the school halls of both Barnes Farm 
Schools.  As you may know we provide a range of stalls, games, 

raffle and refreshments.  In order to promote this to the local 

community we have been offered sponsorship by Beresfords 

estate agents for boards to be put up at parents / friends houses 

to publicise the event.  We are asking for the addresses of up to 
30 homes to have a board outside.  The boards (with full 

advertising details of the event) will be put up 1 to 2 weeks prior 

to the event and come down shortly afterwards.  All you need to 

do is provide us with your address details to 
chairfobfs@yahoo.co.uk by 5

th
 October. 

 

Thank you for your help – this year all names of those who have 

helped will be put into a hat and the lucky winner will receive a 
bottle of prosecco.   Look forward to hearing from you and thank 

you for your help in supporting the Barnes Farm schools. 

 

More details of the event will be out soon however should you 

wish to have a stall for your business please contact Charlotte or 
Rebecca on the address above. 

Barnes Farm Junior School   

Henniker Gate, Chelmer Village,    

Essex CM2 6QH   
  

Head Teacher: Mr R McTaggart      

Tel:  01245 467973          
Fax: 01245 461947 

 

       
  
E-mail    : admin@barnesfarm-jun.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
Website:        www.barnesfarmjuniors.co.uk  
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